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Duluth Police ask the public to avoid the 700 block of East 12th Street

[Duluth, MN] The Duluth Police Department (DPD) is in the process of a welfare check on the 700 block of East 12th Street.
The DPD as a precaution is asking the public to avoid the immediate area at this time. Detours are being put in place around
the area.

Media inquiries should be directed to the City of Duluth, PIO Kate Van Daele at kvandaele@duluthmn.gov.
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